
 

 

 

IMPORTANT INSTRUCTIONS FOR PASSED OUT STUDENTS OF CLASS 12 

Dear students,  

As you are all aware, due to the prevailing pandemic, many steps are being taken to ensure minimum movement of 
people. In our campus also, we have taken some measures to help you. 

1. Please apply online for any documents that you require. We will scan them, if possible, and send them on your email.  

2. Please do not come for clearance unless urgent. If you do have to come, only account section clearance will be required, 
so that you do not come into contact with many people.  

3. Please note that office will be functional only on Mondays,  Wednesdays and Fridays. Please call a day prior to coming 
so that you are attended to without hassle. 

Please keep your movements restricted. Remain safe. All the best.  
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